
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Village of Orchard Park 
Town of Orchard Park 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a joint Public Hearing has been scheduled by 

the Village of Orchard Park Board of Trustees and the Town of Orchard Park Board 
Members for Monday, August 12, 2024 at 6:30 PM, at the Orchard Park Municipal 
Center, 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New York. 

The purpose of the hearing is to review the annexation petitions of the following 2 
parcels: 

 172.20-1-19 4940 Chestnut Ridge Rd., Orchard Park, NY 14127 by 
Kenneth M. Brownsten and Jessica L. Brownsten 

 172.20-1-18 4950 Chestnut Ridge Rd., Orchard Park, NY 14127 by 4950 
Chestnut Ridge LLC 
 These petitions request the annexation of these Town properties into the Village. 
All persons concerned with or interested in the above proposal will be given the 
opportunity to be heard at the public hearing. 
 The meeting room is wheelchair accessible. Those needing special 
arrangements should call the Village Clerk’s office at 662-9327 or the Town Clerk’s 
office at 662-6410. 
 
Dated: July 11, 2024 

Orchard Park, New York 
Mary Beth Jensen 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
Village of Orchard Park 
 
Remy Orffeo 
Town Clerk 
Town of Orchard Park 
July 10, 2024 

 


